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MORABISI LITHIUM AND TANTALUM PROJECT 

PROJECT EXPERT ENGAGED 

PREPARATIONS FOR FIELDWORK COMMENCING 

Key Highlights 

 District scale Lithium and Tantalum network identified 

 Preparations for fieldwork and sampling commence 

 Field work overseen and managed by Lithium experts Borg Geoscience, who specialise in 

the early identification and ongoing evaluation of successful lithium projects 

Greenpower Energy Ltd (ASX: Greenpower, “GPP”, “Company”) is pleased to advise that 
preparations to commence in-country evaluation of the Morabisi Project (Binding Heads of 
Agreement announced to the ASX on the 20th of September 2016) have started. The Company 
expects to announce further details on the project plan very shortly.

The Company is also pleased that it has engaged Borg Geoscience, a leading Lithium consulting 
firm, to conduct the fieldwork program within the Morabisi project area. The Company confirms 
Brendan Borg will oversee the in-country field activities in conjunction with Guyana Strategic 
Metals Inc. An overview of Brendan Borg, Principal of Borg Geoscience is summarised below: 

“Brendan Borg has 20 years’ experience gained working in exploration, 
operations, environmental and project development roles in the Mining and 
Environmental industries, with companies such as Rio Tinto Iron Ore, Uranex 
Limited, IronClad Mining Limited, Lithex Resources Limited, CH2M Hill, Lane Piper, 
Metalicity Limited and Unimin Australia Limited, and most recently, as an 
independent consultant specialising in “new energy” minerals including lithium 
and graphite.   

Brendan is a Director of geological consultancy Borg Geoscience Pty Ltd, and 
of a new energy minerals marketing firm, Minemark Pty Ltd.” 

Greenpower Executive Director, Gerard King: 

“Greenpower is extremely pleased to have secured the services of Borg Geoscience to oversee 
the in-county activity on behalf of Greenpower shareholders. We are abundantly aware of Borg 
Geoscience’s market reputation and track record in the Lithium and energy metals space. 

As the Company commences an extremely busy 4th quarter of activity, we look forward to 
keeping our shareholders updated.” 
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